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January Meeting
Due to the current rapid spread rate of the 

Covid-19 virus, the January membership 
meeting has been CANCELLED.

 
February Membership Meeting
Our next meeting will be on February 1st 2022.

Pizza will be served and we will be holding our 
“Big Table” second chance drawing. Several 
hundred dollors of prizes will be up for lucky 
members.

Membership Renewals
It's that time of year again.  All memberships 

expire at the end of February.  Use the link above 
to type in your info, then print and mail in with 
your dues.  $75 renewal before March 1st , 2022. 
After March 1, 2022 you will have to pay $150.
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